
 

 

 

 

4th June, 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I hope that you managed to have an enjoyable half term break despite the current circumstances.  The 

purpose of this letter is to share with you some changes that we are making to the home learning 

timetable from the week commencing Monday 8th June.   

Up until now it has been suggested that students follow their normal timetable to structure their home 

learning tasks.  We are now suggesting that students follow the timetable below and should spend no 

more than two hours on each subject.  Teachers if necessary, will be adjusting the amount of work set 

to reflect the changes that are shown below.  If students do require more work to complete above 

that which is set, they can contact their class teacher directly. 

Key stage 3 (Year 7-8) 

 Session 1 (am) 
2 hours  

Session 2 (pm) 
2 hours 

Monday History and Geography ICT 

Tuesday Technology Expressive Arts 

Wednesday English  Science 

Thursday MFL Religious Studies and PSHE 

Friday Maths PE 

 

Key Stage 4 (Year 9-10) 

 Session 1 (am) 
2 hours  

Session 2 (pm) 
2 hours 

Monday Maths Physics 

Tuesday History or Geography MFL or non-MFL option 

Wednesday Option A Option B 

Thursday English Language Biology 

Friday English Literature Chemistry 

We are also hoping to offer all students an online lesson for each subject before the end of term and 

I will contact you again shortly with details on how to access these lesson and the guidance that 

students will need to follow when taking part in them. 

 

 

 

 



 

Year 10 students will shortly receive further information about the wider reopening of the school to 

provide some face to face contact to supplement the remote education, which will remain the 

predominant mode of education for them during this term. 

Thank you again for your continued support during this time. Best wishes and good health. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr J Foster 

Assistant Headtecaher  

 

 

 


